
re: proposed 1800 René-Lévesque W. Residential Complex 
  
As residents of the neighbourhood, we oppose the construction of the 44-metre 
and 60-metre residential towers proposed for the "land located in the quadrangle 
bounded by René-Lévesque W., Joseph-Manseau, the CP tracks and the Ernest-
Cormier esplanade" (file 1062840037).  
  
Any future construction on the site should not exceed present zoning limitations 
and respect the historical heritage of the area while retaining as much green 
space as possible. 
  
Christian Hemming 
and 
Rhea Kaufmann 
rue Saint-Marc 
Montreal 
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